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Nichole Milton

From: US District Court - Colorado <autoreply@cod.uscourts.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2024 8:57 AM
To:
Subject: Your Biennial/Renewal Fee is due

The Biennial/Renewal Fee collection period continues through 12/31/2024.  If you are receiving this message, the Court's 
records reflect that your fees are still due; however, if you have paid in the last week, <b>please disregard this 
message</b>. 

If you paid the biennial fee before 12/2/2024 and are receiving this message, this likely means an error occurred during 
the payment process.  To rectify, please email cod_attorneyservices@cod.uscourts.gov and send your payment receipt, 
including the Tracking ID number. 

Full details concerning the Biennial/Renewal collection period are now available on the court's Biennial/Renewal Fee 
Information webpage at  http://www.cod.uscourts.gov/AttorneyInformation/BiennialRenewalFeeInformation.aspx.  You can 
also reach this page by going to the court's homepage at www.cod.uscourts.gov and going to Attorney Information 
ïƒ  Biennial/Renewal Fee Information. 


